The Milford City Rec Bd met September 25, 2002 for a special meeting at City Hall at 7:00 p.m.
Members present: Shelly Tolle, Jeff Heckman, Norma Miller, Jim Davenport and Lorna Frey.
Absent: Terry Good. Others present: Arlene Sieck and Jeanne Hoggins.

Meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Jim Davenport.

1. Co-Ed Volleyball Director — Bruce & Janel Stutzman were suggested and Jeanne made some
phone calls.

2. Youth Saturday Morning Girls Basketball Coach — Stephanie Spearman

3. Youth Saturday Morning Boys Basketball Coach — there was no name at the time of this
meeting, it was decided that the Rec Board would vote “yes” for anyone who agreed to accept this
position.

4. Rules & Regulation for Summer Baseball & Softball Program — we continued to make changes
and additions to our Rules & Regulations for the ball program. See attached sheet.

5. It was reconfirmed by the Rec Board that there will be absolutely no solicitation or fundraising
done by any City Rec Team.

6. It was decided that there would be no field charge if the Ball Association hosted tournaments.
A motion was made by Jeff Heckman and seconded by Norma Miller to adjourn. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 9:50 p.m.

Next Rec Board Meeting set for Thursday, November 7 @ 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Arlene Sieck
City Rec Director



